Members of Gallatin County Board of Education,
Please give the Gallatin County Lower Elementary permission to accept donations from the

Gallatin County Public Library. They have offered our library approximately 40 books. These
books are in excellent condition and would benefit the students of our school.

Sincerely,
Donna Kannady

Gallatin County Lower Elementary Media Specialist




